
Dear Tournament Directors: 
 

The Auburn Parks, Arts & Recreation Department is accepting applications for use of Game Farm park Fields for 2022 
Youth Baseball, Youth Fastpitch and Adult Softball tournaments.  A completed Field Use Request Form (Attached), 
Tournament Date Choice (Attached) along with a $200 non-refundable deposit (unless request is denied), must be 
received by January 31st 2022. 
 
Tournaments will be limited to Game Farm Park Fields.  Tournaments will be scheduled on selected weekends between 
May 14 and August 28.  Please see attached Tournament Date Choices for exact dates. 
 
Each Application will be reviewed and approved by the following criteria: 
 

 -Past and projected Auburn City resident participation 
 -Sponsoring organization from City of Auburn 
 -Past history and dates of tournament 
 -Similar tournament opportunities 
 
The Auburn Parks, Arts and Recreation Department provides a high standard of field maintenance.  Department staff will 
be assigned to drag, line and water fields during tournament play to ensure safe playing conditions.  To offset the cost 
associated with field use and maintenance, a daily fee will be charged for tournament use.  
 
 Adult Tournament 1 Day Tournament $1000.00 
    2 Day Tournament $1400.00 
 
 Youth Tournament 1 Day Tournament $800.00 
    2 Day Tournament $1100.00 
 
This includes use of scoreboards.  3 of the 4 fields are fenced.  If lights are needed, an additional $20 per hour, per field 
will be assessed.  Please note games may not begin before 9am and must end at 11pm on Saturdays and 4pm on 
Sundays. 
 
A certificate of liability insurance for at least $1,000,000 naming the City of Auburn as additionally insured must be 
submitted at least 7 days prior to your scheduled start date. 
 
The following items must be returned at the time of application: 
 

1. Field use Request Form (Attached) 
2. Tournament Date Choice (Attached) 
3. $200 Non-refundable deposit (unless request is denied) 

 

If you have any questions please fell free to give me a call at (253) 804-5053 or by e-mail at leastman@auburnwa.gov. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Laura Eastman 
Facility Coordinator 
Auburn Parks, Arts and Recreation 

mailto:leastman@auburnwa.gov


 

2022 Tournament Dates 
Game Farm Park 

            

May 14 & 15  ______Booked________________ 
May 28 & 29  ______Booked________________  
June 4 & 5  ______Booked_________ ______  
June 11 & 12  ______Booked________________  
June 18 & 19  ______Booked________________  
June 25 & 26  ______Booked________________  
July 2 only  ______Booked________________  
July 9 & 10  ____________________________  
July 16 & 17  ____________________________  
July 23 & 24  ____________________________  
July 30 & 31  ____________________________  
August 6 & 7  ______Booked________________  
August 13 & 14 ____________________________  
August 20 & 21 ____________________________  
August 27 & 28 ____________________________  
 

Prioritize your requested dates 
Please return this form with your application 

 


